
EUROPEAN LE MANS SERIES
4 Hours of Portimão

17th - 19th October 2024

From: The Stewards

To: Team Managers

 Bulletin No. 2

Date: 18 October 2024

Noting the delay to the overall timetable from the MLMC Qualifying sessions, the Stewards have discussed a revised
timetable with the Race Director.

Due to the time limit imposed by the daylight hours, the Stewards give the authority to the Race Director to shorten
the time periods between the remaining sessions.

The precise details will be communicated by the Race Director on the Discord Communication Channel.
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